
www.bpcrwparishcouncil.info 
 

Brandon Parva, Coston, Runhall & Welborne Parish Council 
 

You are hereby summoned to attend the Parish Council Planning meeting at Welborne Village Hall 
on Wednesday 25th October 2017 at 7:00pm. 

 

B A Long           2 East Green 

Bev Long – clerk          Runhall 
clerk@bpcrwparishcouncil.info         NR9 4DW 
20 Oct 2017           01362 850162 

Members of the public are very welcome to attend 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

Apologies for absence; 
 

Declarations of Interest; Mike Webb & Trevor Curson are members of one of the committees of Welborne Village Hall. Andrew Egerton-

Smith is a member of the Parochial Church Council of All Saints Church, Welborne. Peter Wood and Mike Webb are trustees of Runhall Recreation 
Ground. In a small village, some overlap of membership between village organisations is inevitable. There may be occasions when decisions are 
taken which affect Welborne Village Hall, Runhall Recreation Ground or Welborne Church and it is not possible to carry out the business of the 
council without those named being involved in such decisions. 
  

To receive declarations of interest in items on the agenda and requests for dispensation; 
 
 
Planning; 

1. Applications for consideration;  
- 2017/2291 – Forsolea Church Rd, Welborne NR20 3LH. Single storey extension 

 
Items for discussion; 

1. Milestone on Mattishall Road. 
 
 
Next Full Meeting: 29th November 2017 
 
 
 

         
 

http://www.bpcrwparishcouncil.info/

